
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
FULL CLOSURE NOTICE 
University Drive in Coral Springs Mobility Improvement Project 
From SR 834/Sample Road to north of Westview Drive 
Broward County, FL  
Financial Project ID Number: 431756-1-52-01/02 & 431756-2-52-01/02 

Construction Cost: $13,650,954     Construction Start: January 2023     Anticipated Completion: Early 2025 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
William Grey, P.E., —  FDOT Project Manager 
William.Grey@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 540-0062 

Joshua Gutierrez, P.E.— Project Administrator 
Jgutierrez@consoreng.com or (772) 486-4478  

Christian Gonzalez, Community Outreach Specialist 
Csgonzalez@corradino.com or (786) 837-4884 

Najla Zerrouki, P.E. — City of Coral Springs Assistant 
Director of Public Works - Engineering 
Nzerrouki@coralsprings.gov or (954) 345-2188  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic  

prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities. 

WEB AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
MyFDOTSEFL/ 

X/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

NORTHBOUND UNIVERSITY DRIVE SOUTH OF WESTVIEW DRIVE TO CLOSE JULY 8—JULY 9, 2024 
Northbound University Drive, just south of Westview Drive, will be closed intermittently, nightly as needed, 10 p.m. 
until 5 a.m., beginning on Monday, July 8 and Tuesday, July 9 for pipeline crossing operation. Wednesday, July 10 will 
be used as a contingency night if needed. Access to local traffic will be maintained and detour signage will be in place 
to assist motorists.  

Traffic will be detoured via westbound Wiles Road, northbound Coral Springs Drive and eastbound Westview Drive. 
Traffic may also be detoured via eastbound Wiles Road, northbound Riverside Drive and westbound Westview Drive.  

The project improvements consist of widening the roadway to accommodate one additional travel lane and bicycle 
lane, relocating the existing 6-foot sidewalk from NW 40th Street to SR 869/Sawgrass Expressway, relocating impacted 
drainage structures and regrading swales to ensure proper drainage flow, upgrading traffic and pedestrian signals at 
NW 40th Street and Westview Drive, installation of 77 light poles along the project corridor, milling and resurfacing 
within the project limits, and upgrading curb ramps, signing, and pavement markings.  
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